
The Class of 2024 & 2025
are invited to participate in

a college fair to talk to
various schools and learn
more about the programs

they provide!

Need more information?

NOVEMBER 17, 2022NOVEMBER 17, 2022NOVEMBER 17, 2022
12:00 to 3:00 p.m.12:00 to 3:00 p.m.12:00 to 3:00 p.m.

In the MPRIn the MPRIn the MPR
RSVP here: 

https://bit.ly/3RP9NHz

Call Mario Loeza at (213) 760-8371
email mxl6175@lausd.net.

Teachers sign up for a
timeslot with the link

provided

http://www.gearup4la.net/
https://bit.ly/3RP9NHz

